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'MF/87/07/07 JUL 13 1987

MEMORANDUM FOR: Frank L. Ingram, Assistant to the Director
Public Affairs, GPA

FROM: Malcolm R. Knapp, Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Decommissioning

SUBJECT: COMMENTS ON DRAFT PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

We have reviewed the draft public ennouncement of the decision to deny
Atlas Corporation's application for renewal of their source material
license. Attached is a markup of the draft announcement. We would
suggest that, since the denfal letter and Order will be signed by the
Region 1V Administrator, the public announcement be coordinated by the
Public Affairs staff in Region IV. This would facilitate the release
of the announcement witk the signing of the denial and Order.

The staff contacts on this matter are Dennis Sollenberger (74789)
and/or George Pangburn (74160).

Original Signed By
MALCOLM R. KNAPP

Malcolm R. Knapp, Director
Division of Low-Level Waste Management
and Deconmissioning

_Enclosure:

As stated
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NOTE TO: Frank Ingram, GPA
FROM: Malcolm Knapp, NMSS
SUBJECT: COMMENTS ON DRAFT PUBLJL ANNOUNCEMENT

We have reviewed the draft public annpUncement ot the decision 1o deny Atias
Corporation's application for renewad of their source mcterial license.
Attached is a markup of the draft ghnouncement. We wou'ld suggest that, since
the denia) ietter and Order will signed by tre Region !V Administrator, the
public announcement be courdinapéd by the public affairs staff in Region IV.
This would facilitate the reledse of the announcement with the signing of the
denial and Order.

The staff contacts on thiy/matter are Dennis So'lenberger (74783%) and/ov
George Pangburn (74160).

/// Malcolm R. Knapp, NMSS

Enclosure: ,//
As stated




A NRC STAFF DENIES APPLICATION FOR RENEWAL OF LICENSE TO
' CPERATE UTAH URANIUM MILL

The Nuclear Reguistory Commission

staff has denfed an application from
Atlas Corporation of 6rand Junction,

Colorade, for renewal of 1ts )icense
authorizing Operation of an uranium ore ®i1ling facility at Mosk, Utah,

The staff also has 1ssued to the company

&n immediately effective
-Jcprohiblt/’on processing and which requires
!
:

r,\ml«.d\
continued care and maitoring of
the Moad site as well as other necessary actions to protect workers and the

~ environment, [n addition, the Yrder directe Atlas Corporation to begin

A
decontamination and decommissioning of the will

facility ang reclamation of
the uranivm mil) taflings stored there. '

The action was taken after Atlas Corporation was unable to provide 5"“0*0‘} 5“"4'

to the staff, for assuring that funds
available to pay for decontamination

arrangements¢Tacceptable would be

and decommissioning of tiie Moab mill, ye Es’f'cb);s&,.,d

Féquired by NRC regulations winich became effect{ve fn November 1980,
/-.—‘N\ ""M
tZof an ace .,Sak\., Sinameral ‘y

Ure

eftangement prior T3 iss0ance o3 & new o
or [ renewa ! s e
~‘""rl»'“%Tﬁiil|'r|a“—-f"-(¢,—rponfia‘ﬂi{o the T1¢ense authorizing AETagto--.-

M”/
Operate the Moab mill {n June 1982 and specified that the company was to have

Jonuor
a NRC-approved financfal surety arrangement by Jume 19‘3. ~The-reguiations —
mwwrnmwmmm.—m to the staff's denfal

of the Atlas renewal application.
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